FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Enforcement Bureau
Investigations and Hearings Division
445 12% Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

May 31, 2018

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
AND EMAIL at erb@baplaw.com

George R. Borsari, Jr., Esquire
Counsel to Florida Talk Radio, LLC
Borsari & Paxson

5335 Wisconsin Avenue, N.W.
Suite 440

Washington, DC 20015

Re:  Station WSRQ(AM), Sarasota, Florida
Facility ID No. 27663
File No. EB-IHD-17-00025425

Dear Mr. Borsari:

The Enforcement Bureau has now completed its review of the record in this case.
This letter is to inform you that, at this time, the Bureau is not planning to take further action
regarding this matter. You should not construe the closing of the investigation as a
determination that a violation did not occur. Moreover, the Bureau may reopen this case and
take future action on this matter, as appropriate, if new evidence becomes available or if the
public interest so requires.

Should you have any questions concerning the foregoing, please contact the
undersigned.

Matthew L. Conaty
Deputy Chief
Investigations and Hearings Division
202-418-1409/matthew.conaty@fcc.gov
Enforcement Bureau



